Chesterbrook Academy Elementary School in Naperville, IL has been a wonderful experience for our son and our family.  My wife and I decided to enroll our son in 2013 for First Grade and thus began his academic journey with Chesterbrook.  The teachers, principle, assistant principle, and specialty teachers are one of a kind.  The materials and criteria used is far superior to any other school we visited, and, as our son always says, “It’s a fun place to go to school and learn.”   The before and after care program is so good that he begs to go early, every day, and Chesterbrook has the absolute best summer program and after school clubs in DuPage county.   Our son has grown and developed in so many ways that we couldn’t be happier with Chesterbrook Elementary.  This school is on the cutting edge of technology coupled with old school family values.  Chesterbrook is “The Choice” when deciding where to send a child to school and I give it my highest recommendation. 

Any questions please feel free to contact me at any time

Michael Russell
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